Public Notice

Anyone desiring to fill the pending vacancy in the Council seat of Mr. Matt Crittenden must be a
registered voter, and must have resided within the City for twelve consecutive months immediately prior
to the date of appointment.

Those interested in filling the vacancy on the Council should submit their names to the City Recorder by
November 9th, 2022. At the City Council meeting on November 10th, 2022, the City Council, in an open
meeting, will interview each individual whose name has been submitted for consideration and who
meets the qualifications for office regarding the individual’s qualifications. The Council, by motion, will
then make the appointment to the vacated office.



